
EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING 
C#28-15 HELD JUNE 9, 2015 

CONFIRMATORY BY-LAW NO. 81-15 
 

__________________________ 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND ANY ACTION DEEMED NECESSARY 
__________________________ 

 

SEPARATION OF ISSUES REQUIRING DISCUSSION 
 

2.0 Correspondence from Tony Van Bynen, Mayor, Town of Newmarket and 

Geoffrey Dawe, Mayor, Town of Aurora, dated May 6, 2015, regarding the 
Proposed Fire Services Consolidation Endeavour  

 
 Moved by:  Councillor Chan 
 Seconded by: Councillor Cilevitz 
 

That the correspondence from Newmarket and Aurora Mayors dated May 6, 
2015 pursuing interest in the consolidation of Central York Fire Services with the 
Town of Richmond Hill be received and referred to the Mayor to form a team 
comprising of Regional and Local Councillor Hogg and Regional and Local 
Councillor Spatafora, Councillor Chan and appropriate staff to investigate this 
request, and report back to Council in the fall of 2015. 

 
        Carried Unanimously 
 


